

Justice Sub-Committee on Policing

Sir Stephen House Chief Constable Police Scotland 2 St Ninians Road Randolphfield Stirling FK8 2HD All correspondence c/o: Justice Sub-Committee Clerks Room T2.60 The Scottish Parliament Edinburgh EH99 1SP

Tel: 0131 348 5220

Type Talk Direct No. 18001 0131 348 5220

Fax: 0131 348 5252

justice.committee@scottish.parliament.uk

14 November 2014

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Chief Constable

Policing of major events

The Justice Sub-Committee on Policing, recognising the considerable demands placed on Police Scotland to police major events such as the Commonwealth Games and Ryder Cup, sought a written update from the SPA in April on its governance in monitoring the potential implications on day-to-day policing during these events. The update provided details of the oversight mechanisms it had established to monitor the impact on day-to-day policing.

The Sub-Committee yesterday agreed to write to you, now that these major events have passed, seeking an update on any outstanding issues and lessons learned arising from the events. We have written to the SPA on similar terms.

I would be grateful for this response by 10 December.

Yours sincerely

Christine Grahame MSP

Convener, Justice Sub-Committee on Policing